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Hello team,

In December, the Association of Clinical Research Professionals (ACRP) is transitioning to a new learning platform that aligns with the enhancements, improvements, and expansion of its educational offerings.

As we prepare for the transition, please ensure you complete any unfinished coursework by November 30 to ensure course progress and completion data is transitioned in a timely manner to the new learning environment.

If you do not complete unfinished coursework by November 30, your progress will be lost and you will need to start again in the new learning environment.

Thank you for your support.
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